


Dear Dr. _______ (and partners),

The FSHD Society is offering a Masterclass with CME credits on facioscapulohumeral muscular dystrophy (FSHD). Because you are a physician treating patients with this rare form of muscular dystrophy, I wanted to bring this to your attention.  It's a live, virtual class on Thursday, August 12th, from 12-5 pm EDT.  The lecturers are drawn from the top clinicians in the field.  

You can see the agenda and register here:  
https://www.fshdsociety.org/2021/05/28/tell-your-doctor-about-the-fshd-masterclass/

While FSHD is considered "rare" by the FDA/NIH definitions, there are a lot of us out there and the condition is often undiagnosed or unrecognized for years.  In fact, I'd make a substantial wager you have more than one of us in your care.  The burden of diagnosis falls heavily on the patient and the more practitioners - across all disciplines - that we can educate, the better the outcomes!

Thank you for the wonderful care you've given me and thanks for reading this!  Please share freely with your professional network.

Sincerely,

